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Announcement: Bridge Closure

Please note, the Damen Avenue bridge 1s closed due to the
construction on Interstate-55. There 1s no access to IMX
via Damen Avenue. The only way to access IMX is via
Ashland Avenue, turning at Marketplace Access Road
(2800 South) taking this west onto the IMX facility. There
was no fore-warning of this closure. Expect the Damen
Ave. bridge to be closed for the duration of the I-55
construction.



